



Reference Letter 

Name : Ms. Olga Skorupka 
 

I would like to recommend Ms. Skorupka from olgatlumaczy.pl 
as a trusted and professional interpreting services provider, 
who exceeds expectations and adapts to demanding working 
environments.


Ms. Skorupka provided teams of interpreters working with 
Polish, English and Ukrainian as well as simultaneous 
equipment and streaming services. She delivered the project at 
a short notice working across time zones for a high level event 
with participation of Korean and Ukrainian diplomats, ministers, 
parliamentarians and business people —“Supporting Ukraine 
for Humanitarian Aid & Recovery Projects”.


The participants appreciated the high quality of interpretation 
and elegance of delivery. I am sure that interpreting provided 
by Ms. Skorupka contributed to the success of the event. 
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